
Betty J. Hunter Bazemore Scholarship Committee

PO Box 427

Spotsylvania, Va  22553 

Greetings,

The Betty J. Hunter Bazemore Scholarship committee has been working in the

greater Fredericksburg area since 2014 and has worked to raise funds for students

planning to attend college.  Betty always believed that an education provides

opportunities and how everyone should have access to funds to succeed in their

education.

This scholarship will be open to High School Seniors and Returning College

Students in the areas of the Spotsylvania, City of Fredericksburg, Caroline,

Stafford, Culpeper, Orange and King George.

The Betty J. Hunter Bazemore Scholarship was created to honor her memory of

the dedicated service she provided throughout her community and operates as a

501 (c) 3 non-profit organization.

Thank you,

Betty J. Hunter Bazemore Scholarship Committee

Bjhbscholarship16@gmail.com

www.bjhbscholarship.org
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